A called meeting to adopt the FY 2020 -2021 budget was held on June 16, 2020, at 5:00
P.M. in the Town Hall Council Chambers with Mayor John M. Kirkland presiding.

THOSE PRESENT GUESTS
John M. Kirkland, Mayor

T. G. Gill, Vice Mayor

Ronny C. Worley

W. H. Coleman

Paul “Ray” Cherry (Absent)

David M. Crowder

Bill Thompson

Shirley S. Bowen, MMC, Clerk of Council

Angela D. Amos, Deputy Clerk

Mayor John M. Kirkland called the special meeting to order by stating its purpose was
to adopt the Fiscal Year 2020-2021 budget.

Mayor Kirkland requested a motion to adopt the FY 2020-2021 budget, which was
submitted, properly advertised, and approved at the public hearing on Tuesday, June 9,
2020. Councilman Bill Coleman moved to adopt the FY 2020-2021 budget, with
Councilman Bill Thompson seconding the motion. All remaining council members voted
in favor of the motion.

The Mayor informed the council of a meeting he had with Mrs. Baugh, of Power, Inc., our
Police Chief, Danny Fox regarding a request to hold a “unity rally” here in Boydton on
Friday, July 3", from 5:00 P.M. until 6:30 P.M. to be held at the “old Boydton Elementary
School. He also reported that he’d met with Dr. Paul Nichols, Superintendent of Schools
for Mecklenburg County about the address that would be used for the County and our
request that it have a Boydton address/zip code. Dr. Nichols was in total agreement with
him and advised that he would present this to his board and felt there wouldn’t be a
problem with the address.

There being no further comments or business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:15 P.M.
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